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TO FREMONT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

 LINDA VALDEZ
1526 CEDAR AVE 
CANON CITY, CO 81212
719-784-5234

I WOULD LIKE TO BE REAPPOINTED TO FREMONT COUNTY FAIRBOARD.
THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING FREMONT COUNTY 4-H.

THANK YOU
LINDA VALDEZ

On Tue, Aug 19, 2025 at 8:28 AM Kathy Lutz <kathy.lutz@fremontcountyco.gov> wrote:

Hello Fair Board members,

 

On Behalf of the Fremont County Board of County Commissioners, we would like to thank
you for your dedication and service on the Fremont County Fair Board.

 

Your current term expires on December 31, 2025.

 

If you would like to continue to serve,

please respond with a “Letter of Interest” addressed to the Board of County Commissioners
indicating that you would like to continue for another term.

 

Otherwise, please respond letting the County Commissioners know that you would NOT
like to continue.
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